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From: USARMY Ft Belvoir HQDA OAA AHS Mailbox RMDA FOIA usarmy.belvoir.hqda-oaa-ahs.mbx.rmda-foia@army.mil
Subject: Auto Reply: Your message has been received

Date: May 26, 2022 at 2:25 PM
To: Adam Turner ATurner@advancing-america.org

Your inquiry has been received by the US Army Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) office.

Thank you for contacting us.

Army FOIA
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